
Fitzwaryn  

Summer Postcard Challenge 
At Fitzwaryn, we love to hear all about the adventures you’ve been on during the holidays. 

 

This year, we are encouraging as many pupils and students as possible to send a postcard or 

letter to their new class teachers.  It doesn’t matter if you don’t manage to get away on   

holiday, you can tell us about a day trip you’ve been on, friends you’ve seen or something 

new you’ve experienced. 

 

We look forward to reading them all in September! 
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